
Statement 
for Young 
People

All of the staff and teachers here have an obligation to make sure that you are 
safe and protected from harm. We believe that:

•	 It is never okay for anyone to hurt you, whether physically or emotionally.

•	 It is always okay for you to say ‘no’ to someone if they ask you to do something 
that makes you feel unsafe, or uncomfortable.

•	 It is always okay to tell someone if you are not feeling comfortable or safe, or 
if you have been hurt.

If you do ever feel unsafe or uncomfortable, we are here to help you. We will listen 
to you without judgment, and act to help you. Anything that makes you feel upset or 
uncomfortable will be taken seriously by us.

If you ever need help, please speak with an adult or teacher you trust, our 
Safeguarding representative, or your parents/carers.

We are here to help you, and you are welcome in our School.

Dr Rob McEwan 
Principal

We believe that every student has 
the right to feel comfortable, be 
cared for, and feel and be safe.


